e - -1

From: A%nieh, Liz (NBCUniversal) <Liz.Amanieh@nbcuni.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2014 1:00 PM
To: foiarequests@eiu.edu

!
Subject: FOIA request from NBC5 Chicago . /
IR VED

NBC 5 Chicago
454 North Columbus Drive
Chicago, IL 60611-5555

312-539-5555 Elv GENERAL COUNSEL

June 25, 2014

Robert L. Miller sent via e-mail to foiarequests@eiu.edu
General Counsel/FOIA Officer and sent via U.S. Mail

Eastern Illinois University

600 Lincoln Avenue

Charleston, IL 61920

Dear Mr. Miller:

This is a request under the U.S. Freedom of Information Act and the Illinois Freedom of Information
Act.

I am requesting three things:

1) Redacted copies of your susceptibility lists (by disease category) of all students who have not
provided proof of immunity, as specified in Section 694. 110 of the College Immunization
Code, for the 2013-2014 school year.

2) Your most recent annual summary report on college immunizations, as provided to the
Illinois Department of Public Health, as specified in Section 694.120 of the College
Immunization Code, for the 2013-2014 school year.

3) Redacted copies of all students’ objections to immunizations on religious grounds, showing
whether the objections were accepted or denied, as specified in Section 694.210 of the
College Immunization Code, for the 2013-2014 school year.

1 would be happy to accept these records electronically, via my e-mail address at
liz.amanieh@nbcuni.com. If the records do not exist in electronic form, you can send all requested
documentation to me at NBC5 Chicago; 454 North Columbus Drive; Chicago, IL 60611.

And if there is any way in which I can help in gathering these documents or otherwise assisting you
in getting this information and documentation, I would be happy to do so.

Because these records are in the public interest, I ask that you waive any reproduction fee. And if
you deny this request, please tell me on what grounds, and to whom I should appeal.

If you have any questions concerning this request or need any additional information, please don’t
hesitate to contact me at liz.amanieh@nbcuni.com or at 312-836-5804. Thank you so much for
your time and consideration in this matter.



